
VBCRC’s WEEKLy UPDATE
For the week of November 27

Operations

Miscellaneous

Engineering
• Crews are focusing on snow and 
ice control this week. 

• Ditching and tree work continues 
on 30th Avenue between M-140 and 
76th Street in Covert Township 
between snowflakes. 

• As a reminder, the 2024 Road 
Planning Form is due by December 
31st, 2023. For questions or to 
submit your form, please contact 
Alyssa McAndrew at 
alyssamcandrew@vbcrc.org

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent on current weather conditions, equipment  availability, and staffing 
and are subject to change. For detailed information  regarding daily operations, please contact our office.

• CR 388 between 29th Street and 
CR 653 S in Pine Grove Township 
restoration continues this week, 
including reinstalling mailboxes and 
permanent signs. Pavement 
markings are scheduled for the next 
break in weather.

• CR 689 between 8th Avenue and 
CR 388 in South Haven Township 
continues this week with finalizing 
seeding and installing permanent 
signs. Guardrails will be placed when 
utility work is complete.

Engineering

Educational posts are being 
shared on all social media 

accounts regarding winter 
safety. Please feel free to 

share or print for your lobby!


